

Edward Ribbeck, President Ribbeck Construction Corporation P.O. Box 3732 Lake Charles, LA 70602

Re: Greyhound Lines Terminal, Lake Charles

Dear Mr. Ribbeck:

We have certainly enjoyed working with you on the conversion of the old VFW hall into a bus terminal. You attended a prebid conference on October 11, submitted a bid on October 17, received a purchase order on October 22 and got us in the building by October 31! Your people then finished the remainder of the work, while the building was in use as a terminal in another four weeks. This was no easy task.

Ron LeBleu and Randy were always polite and even tempered, even when things were getting crazy. I do these remodels all the time, but even with the compressed time frame, it has been one of the easier ones, due primarily to your expertise and cooperation. I wish all the contractors we work with would be as good as you!

I will definitely give you a call on the next project in your part of the world. Thanks again for your help and cooperation.

Sincerely

David Grubbs, Architect Senior Project Manager

cc:

Barry Baker